Exhibit DD.
Crosspoint North Site
LA Dept. of Wildlife &

Fisheries Letter

(~ GREATER NEW ORLEANS

\ INC
@’ REGIONAL ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT




JACK MONTOUCET
SECRETARY

JOHN BEL EDWARDS
GOVERNOR

PO BOX 98000 | BATON ROUGE LA | 70898

March 23, 2021

CSRS, Inc Crosspoint North Site
Attn: Sarah Wannamaker LA Dept. Of Wildlife &

6767 Perkins Road

Baton Rouge, LA 70808 Fisheries Letter

Dear Ms. Wannamaker,

After review of your gopher tortoise survey results and the site photographs you provided on
March 23, 2021 of the proposed Crosspoint North and South sites near Albany, LA as potential
Certified Sites through Louisiana Economic Development, the project will not likely impact
gopher tortoises or their burrows.

If at any time gopher tortoises or their burrows are encountered within the project area, please
contact Keri Lejeune at 337-735-8676 or klejeune@wilf.la.gov. If you have any questions, or
need additional information, please contact Carolyn Michon, Wildlife Diversity Program
Biologist, at 225-765-2357 or cmichon@wlf.la.gov.

Sincerely,

Fidy

Keri Lejeune, State Herpetologist
Wildlife Diversity Program
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